
From: Angela Hatcher [mailto:ahatcher@flynnmanagement.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 4:22 PM 
To: Ken Reecy; Kevin Tatreau; Gayle White; Nancy Muller 
Cc: 'Tom Flynn'; 'Kevin Flynn'; 'Michael Boyle' 
Subject: RFA Preservation - Comment 

 

Good Afternoon all, 
 

One last comment for the record. 
 

Under Other Funding: 
 

If a proposed development will be assisted with funding from the RD 538 Program 
the Applicant is required to "provide the Section 538 Selection letter send to the 
Applicant by RD". 
 

Please allow the USDA 538 RD Selection letter to be submitted during credit 
underwriting, therefore deleting (c )(ii) on page 26 of the draft RFA.  
 

The preliminary commitment from "an RD 538 approved lender" should be sufficient 
for the RFA submission.   
 

Thanks. 
 

Angela F. Hatcher 
Flynn Development Corporation 
516 Lakeview Road, Unit 8 
Clearwater, Florida  33756-3302 
Phone:  (727) 449-1182 Ext. 204 
Cell: (727) 269-3853 
Fax:  (727) 447-5516 
ahatcher@flynnmanagement.com 
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